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December 14, 1978

Mr. Howard W. n~er
Patent counseqill
Wisconsin AlUImli Research Foundation
P.O. Box. 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 53707

Dear Howard:

Thank you very much for sending me Dr. Shay's material outlining
some of the experiences that Oregon State University has had with the
various agencies regarding patent rights.

Nels and I met with Mr. Jack Heinbaugh, the Assistant Director of
the General Accounting Office, on December 1, 1978 and I gave him a copy
of this material to use in the GAO study of this problem.

We certainly also appreciate your work in helping us to improve our
patent bill and will keep in close contact with you.


